
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
November 27, 2018 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
For nearly two decades, Human First has been providing essential services to individuals 
with developmental disabilities across New York City and Long Island. Through high 
quality, person-centered care, we strive to help individuals achieve their goals and live 
productive, fulfilling lives in the community. Human First impacts the lives of more than 
1,400 families annually. 
  
As we approach this giving season, we hope that you keep our individuals close to your 
hearts by supporting our 2018 Stocking Campaign, which would enable us to purchase 
“gifts” benefitting the participants in our Day Habilitation and Residential programs.  
 

• Picture This! - Your gift of $50 can provide arts and crafts supplies for one day 
habilitation or residential program, fostering individuals’ creativity and self-
expression. 
 

• Fit’s A Wonderful Life – Your contribution of $150 can buy a variety of athletic 
equipment to promote physical fitness and healthy lifestyles at Human First’s five-
day habilitation programs. 
 

• Spotlight Stocking – A contribution of $300 helps our individuals shine, supporting 
enrichment activities for individuals while boosting their self-confidence through 
the performing arts. 
 

• Innovation Stocking – A donation of $550 facilitates the purchase of vital assistive 
and supportive technologies used to provide individuals with important tools to 
thrive. 
 

• The Keys to My Heart – A gift of $750 will help Human First acquire state-of-the-art 
computers, enabling Day Hab participants to hone their typing, internet and graphic 
design skills. 
 

• Home is Where the Heart Is – A $1,000 donation will help foster multiple home 
improvement projects to enhance our residences across New York City and Long 
Island.  

 
 



 

 
By making a tax-deductible donation, you’ll be instrumental in helping us to  
provide for our Human First family this holiday season, while spreading good  
cheer to the individuals we serve. Thank you for your generosity and support,  
and helping us to meet our mission of exemplary care  
 
On behalf of our Board of Directors, staff, and the individuals and families we 
 serve, we extend our best wishes for a wonderful holiday season.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cheryelle Cruickshank 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Yes! I would like to support the 2018 Stocking Campaign. 
 
 Home is Where the Heart Is – $1,000    The Keys to My Heart –$750 
 Innovation Stocking – $550     Spotlight Stocking –$300 
 Fit’s A Wonderful Life – $150    Picture This! - $50 
Company Name ________________________________________________________________  
Name ________________________________________________________________________ 
Phone ___________________________  Email _______________________________________ 
Address _______________________________________________________________________ 
Amount Enclosed ___________________________   
Credit Card # ___________________________  Exp. Date _______________________________ 

 
All checks must be made payable to Human First, Inc., Attn: Elizabeth Stehle or Laurel Dawkins. 

Please send to: HUMAN FIRST, MAIN OFFICE, 80 Maiden Ln, 8th Fl, New York, NY 10038 
 

T: 516.823.9500 | F: 212.943.4985 | www.humanfirst.org 


